
All of our residents have key workers ,each resident`s key workers aim to
be a specialist about their residents. If you ever want to chat to any key

workers , feel free to ask !
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We hope that everyone enjoyed a
delightful Christmas with their families and
would like to extend our best wishes for a
healthy and prosperous year in 2025. We
would also like to take this opportunity to

express our gratitude for the generous
gifts of chocolates and biscuits presented

to the staff. Your thoughtfulness was
greatly appreciated and thoroughly

enjoyed. Thank you!



Upcoming events

January 2025

Weekly Bingo 
Hairdesser Debbie

Pamper session
Elvis Presley day 9th 

Creative Mojo 8th
Matthew Quiliam Live 16th

Armchair exercise with Sophie
quizes and reminiscing sessions

2tanium Live 29th
Big garden Birdwatch

Flower arranging
Chinese New Year celebration

Christmas at Fourways
We sincerely hope that everyone

appreciated the Christmas decorations
throughout the Home, as well as the

beautifully decorated Christmas trees  by
our wonderful residents and staff. The

festivities included a variety of
entertainment, performances by local

churches, carol singers, and a delightful
Christmas party. Our staff dedicated
significant effort during the holiday

season to ensure that it was an enjoyable
experience for all.

Our residents and visitors are enjoying the newly acquired chairs and furniture, and the updated layout has
enabled us to utilize space more effectively for family socialization and participation in activities and

entertainment. We have received positive feedback regarding this recent enhancement. Additionally, we
have installed new signage outside and are ensuring that all updates meet high standards of quality.


